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Suzie Jattan

From: Michael Oliveiro <OliveiroM@liverpool.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 23 September 2016 9:51 AM

To: Suzie Jattan

Subject: DA-180/2016 - 2016SYW047 - 17-25 Bigge Street Liverpool Lot 4 DP13930 & Lots 

A-D DP345161 - SIC Levy 

Hello Suzie, 

 

Please note that a Special Infrastructure Contribution is not applicable to this site (DA-180/2016 - 2016SYW047) as it 

is not located with a Growth Area.  

 

Let me know if you require any further clarification.  

 

Thanks, 

 
Michael Oliveiro 

Senior Development Planner 

 

 
33 Moore Street, Liverpool NSW 2170 

P: 9821 7709 |  F: 9821 9333 |  E: m.oliveiro@liverpool.nsw.gov.au  |  W: www.liverpool.nsw.gov.au 

 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 
 

 

 


